Tyson Piercy Memorial
Scholarship presented
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Lasting legacy: The first annual Tyson Piercy Memorial Scholarship presentation
took place recently at a students’ assembly at the Fredericton High School gym.
Emily Jackson, left, was presented with a $1,000 scholarship for her fall entrance
at New Brunswick Community College, along with a charcoal self-portrait drawing
of Tyson Piercy. Presenting the picture and scholarship are Piercy’s mother and
father, Louise and Ted Piercy.




